
  

 

 
 
 
Friday, September 23 
MAP Testing (Gr. 5, 6 & 8) 
Gr. 7 Outdoor Education 
4:30 pm CC Meet @ Sheboygan LHS 
 
Saturday, September 24 
5:30 pm Worship 
Star Gala 
 
Sunday, September 25 
8:00 am Worship 
Gr. 1 – 4 Sing at 8:00 am Worship 
10:30 am Worship 
 
Monday, September 26 
MAP Testing (Gr. 3, 4, 6, 7 & 8) 
Music Lessons w/ Mr. Schuh 
 
Tuesday, September 27 
MAP Testing (Gr. 5K, 4 & 5) 
Fire Dept. Visits 3rd Grade 
 
Wednesday, September 28 
MAP Testing (Gr. 1, 2 & 3) 
Chapel – Mr. Wegner (Joshua) 
6:00 pm Worship 
 
Thursday, September 29 
MAP Testing (Gr. 5 & 6) 
SALSA Band Rehearsal @ LHS 
   6:30 pm Grade 6 
   7:15 pm Grades 7 & 8 
 
Friday, September 30 
MAP Testing (make ups) 
 
 

 

September 23, 2022 
The school newsletter contains a lot of important information. Please 

make sure to read the Star every week to ensure that you are current and 
up to date. This is our main way of keeping your informed of upcoming 

activities and important events. 

Office Hours 

School Office: Monday – Friday 7:30 am – 4:00 pm 
(When school is in session) 

Church Office: Monday – Friday 7:30 am – 4:30 pm 

School Pictures 
Picture packages are coming home today. Be sure to check your child’s 
backpack. If you haven’t ordered, it’s not too late. We’re sending home slips with 
your child’s picture and order code, so you can still order online. Please watch 
future newsletters for a date for retakes and pictures of students who were not 
present on August 24. 
 
No School 
Reminder Thursday and Friday, October 6 & 7are Teacher Convention Days. 
School will not be in session and extended care will not be available. 
 
It’s Time for our Fall Fundraiser! 
We will again be selling Seroogy’s chocolates and gourmet coffees from 
DePere, WI. Order forms and additional information is being sent home with 
students today. 
 
In the past the money raised has provided the students and staff with many 
items such as: water bottle fillers, t-shirts, Christmas bags for students, and to 
offset the cost of various school outings, athletic uniforms, textbooks, iPads and 
so much more. 
 
If the entire student body has combined sales of $7,000 or more we will have an 
all school ice cream party!  Also, a $25 gift card will be given to each of the top 4 
sellers. 
 
This is a pre-pay sale (collect money when you sell). The fundraiser will run from 
Friday, September 23 to Wednesday, October 5. Please have all forms and 
money turned into the office by 8am October 5. Pick up day will be Monday, 
October 24 from 3:10 – 4:15 pm in the Century Room. All checks should be 
made payable to Bethlehem Lutheran School PTL. 
 
If you have any questions, contact Heidi Detlaff (920-946-0196) or the school 
office. 
 
 



  
 

 
 
 
Monday, September 26 
Sloppy Joe 
Baked Beans 
Peas 
Bananas 
Craisins 
Baked Lays 
 
Tuesday, September 27 
Walking Tacos 
Refried Beans 
Corn 
Fresh Pineapple 
Mandarin Oranges 

Wednesday, September 28 
French Toast Sticks 
Sausage 
Hash Brown 
Carrots & Cucumbers 
Apple Juice or Orange Juice 

Thursday, September 29 
Chicken Nuggets 
Tater Tots 
Green Beans 
Grapes 
Mixed Fruit Cup 

Friday, September 30 
Spaghetti Bake w/ WG Noodles 
California Blend 
Broccoli 
Apple Sauce 
Pears 
Garlic Bread 
 
Sandwich of the Week: 
Cold Ham & Cheese 

USDA is an equal opportunity 
provider. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Special Scrip Message 
Scrip-on-the-go orders placed by 3:00 pm on Friday, October 7th will be filled with 
inventory on hand and will be ready for pick-up on Tuesday October 11th. No special 
orders will be accepted. 
 
Scrip on the go orders will resume the regular schedule on October 21. 
 
Thank you in advance for your understanding. 
 
MAP Testing 
MAP testing for students in grades 5K – 8 will take place September 19 – 30. MAP 
testing (Measure of Academic Progress tests are among the most important tools we 
have for evaluating individual student academic progress and our curriculum as a 
whole. These tests can identify strengths and weaknesses and determine which areas, 
if any, a student may need extra help and in which areas he or she excels. Consider 
spending a few minutes talking with your child about the purpose and importance of 
these tests in a way that will ease any anxiety that he or she might have. Encourage 
our child to do their best, take the test seriously, but not to worry about the results. 
Each child is a unique gift from God and has value far beyond simple academic 
evaluations. For each testing day, please ensure that your child gets plenty of sleep, 
eats a good breakfast, and wears comfortable school appropriate attire. 
 
Looking for Forensics Volunteers 
If you enjoy working with children; if you have enjoyed public speaking, such as 
dramatic presentations; or if you have helped with children’s musicals or plays, you 
may be just the RIGHT person to help volunteer in Bethlehem’s Forensics program. 
Students in grades 5-8 will learn to read or act out a piece of literature expressively in 
front of an audience and in competition with other students their own age. We will be 
meeting in the Century Room on the following Mondays (October 24 & 31 and 
November 7 &14) from 3:15 – 4:00. If you are interested in helping, please call Laurie 
Schultz at 715-212-3522 or email her at laurie.schultz@ourbethlehem.com by October 
3.  
 
Bethlehem Bash 
Join us on October 28th from 5:30 – 7:30 pm! There will be fun activities in the gym and 
food for purchase. “Trunk or Treat” will also be back this year. Decorate your vehicle 
and hand out treats. Do you have a costume? Wear it! To reserve your vehicle space 
for the “Trunk or Treat” or for any questions related to the event, please email Jessica 
Usadel at Jessica/usadel@ourbethlehem.com. 

The Bash committee is requesting donations of candy. Please feel free to drop the 
candy off in the designate box in the Century Room. Thank you for your generosity! 

Chapel Offerings  
Each week we take a chapel offering during the school year. God calls us to help 
others and to help spread the Gospel to the world. This semester’s chapel offering in 
going to support the group Helping Hands Bulgaria. They are currently running an 
orphanage and trying to help refugees from the war in Ukraine. The organization helps 
with physical, emotional and spiritual needs that people have in Romania, Bulgaria and 
other Easter European countries.  

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bible Studies at Bethlehem 
Via email anytime 
Never Along: Walking with God Through Depression 
Email martha.becker.96Wgmail.com to join. 

Saturday afternoon 4:15 – 5:15 pm in the Century Room 
Pastor-led study of the week’s scripture reading before Saturday night worship at 
5:30. 
 
Sunday Mornings 9:15 – 10:15 am (between services, during Sunday School) 
In the Library: Review of Luther’s Small Catechism. For everyone, especially if 
new.  
In the Century Room: Nurturing your Faith: living in the world yet resisting its 
influence. 
 
Monday Nights 6:00 – 7:00 pm in the Century Room 
Revelation 1-3. Letters to the Seven Churches. 

 
Bethlehem Annual Golf Outing 
Come join us for a fun afternoon at our Bethlehem Golf Outing on Sunday, 
October 2nd at Riverdale in Sheboygan. Sign-up sheet in the Century Room. 
Register as an individua lor a group. Shotgun start at 2:00 pm. Your cost of 
$42.00 Adults, $32 for kids (18 and under) includes 9 holes of golf with cart, 
hamburgers & brats following the round, along with hole prizes and door prizes. 
Proceeds from the event will go toward the Bethlehem Lutheran School. Golfers 
of all levels are invited for an afternoon of fun. Sign up deadline is September 
26th. If you have questions or would like to sign up call James Leibham (920)254-
4013 or email jleibham@hotmail.com. 

Coats for Kids 
Reinbold-Novak Funeral Home is holding the 32nd annual “Coats for Kids” 
campaign! Bethlehem is accepting NEW coats, hats and gloves for children and 
adults that the Salvation Army will distribute to Sheboygan County residents who 
would otherwise go without. If you would like to donate, items may be placed in 
the barrel labeled Coats for Kids located in the front school lobby. Donations will 
be accepted until October 28. 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Happy Birthday! 

The following members of 
our Bethlehem family will 
observe their birthday 
during the coming week: 

Marion Boyland 
Lauren Cyr 
Julia Detlaff 
Owen Ellil 

Vincent Lemus 
Ziva Ppayne 

 
The following members of 
our Bethlehem School 
family will observe their 
baptism during the coming 
week: 

Ziva Payne 
Hank Scholz 

Vernon Scholz 


